Young, Tony

From: Andre THIERRY [N

Sent: 22 December 2016 00:45
To: Planning
Subject: Site at 37 Tavistock Place London WC1H 9SA - Application 2016/5161/P

Dear Planning Officer

I write to object against the above planning application number.

My flat is just opposite the Generator so 1 am obviously very concern about health risks of having this
antenna so close to my home. I have already objected to this antenna in the past and T do not understand
why we have to go throw this again specially at Christmas time.

Having lived in Knollys House for a long time, I know many people in the area (in Knollys House and in
other buildings around) and I can say that I know no one who would be happy to have those antennas so
close to our buildings.

Yours sincerely

Andre Thierry



